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Senator Rice, Janet asked:

Is the department aware that one of the proposed ‘offset’ sites has been used to dump broken 
pipes lined with asbestos? If so, does the Department consider this appropriate?

Answer:

The Department of the Environment and Energy’s assessment of the Ellerton Drive Extension 
project will include consideration of the condition and suitability of any proposed offset sites.


